## Walton,Lisa

From:

alan <

Sent:

03 December 2016 15:43

To:

Planning

Subject:

Planning Application Representation; P/16/113

Dear Sirs,

Regarding the above application.

- 1. For a project planned to last for 5 years, 6-day working should be sufficient. Sundays, Public and Bank Holidays should be "quiet days". The proposed variation should not be allowed.
- 2. The first phase was scheduled to start last October. By the time planning has been approved there is little time left for the proposed Phase 1. Is the proposal practical?
- 3. After all the debate by Councillors, it is disappointing to see that a flat roof for the old staff block is now proposed.
- 4. 4.18 "removal of the remaining severely pruned specimens". It is assumed that this refers to the four Casuarina trees. Propose that the advice of Tresco Estate is sought as to whether these old trees should be removed or saved.

Kinds Regards

Alan & Glen Davis

Gunners Well The Garrison St Mary's Isles of Scilly TR21 OLS